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Subject: Re: Cruel and inhuman treatment by Polish authorities - inquiry
regarding possibility to drop-off documents in person in Brussels
From: Catherine Absalom <cabsalom@fidh.org>
Date: 11/7/17, 4:39 PM
To: Michal Siemaszko <mhsiemaszko@fastmail.net>
CC: bruxelles@fidh.org

Dear Mr Siemaszko,

As I told you over the phone, we are not in a capacity here to advise directly on lawyers and
medico-legal experts but I'm happy to receive your material and hopefully pass it on to more
relevant actors.

Kind regards,

Catherine

---

Catherine Absalom

EU liaison officer/chargée de liaison auprès de l'UE

FIDH International Federation for Human Rights

11, rue de la Linière - 1060 Brussels - Belgium

+ 32 2 609 44 23

On 2017-11-07 16:03, Michal Siemaszko wrote:

Dear Madam,

We spoke via phone few minutes ago. I mentioned I'll be in Brussels
starting tomorrow (Wednesday) for two days. Since I'm systematically
prevented from resolving the issue at hand for close to 4 years already
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while living in Poland, I'm seeking organizations outside Poland that
can provide advise and contacts for lawyer(s) and medico-legal
expert(s).

I have documentation with me on DVD (multiple copies) I prepared for
organizations I'll be visiting. I was going to visit your Paris
headquarters specifically to deliver these materials, and hopefully get
information I'm seeking - again, lawyer(s), medico-legal expert(s),
perhaps other advise as well. However, if you have a physical office in
Brussels where I can drop these off, please provide physical address -
this would save me time; unless you recommend visiting the Paris office
in person.

Kind regards,
M. Siemaszko
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